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Flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

23rd August 1921.

Dear 38ir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 1léth instant
enclosing a form of request for Special Survey during Constructior
in respect of the new steamer 'LODOLETTA"l Uessrs.

K.U. Martinolich's No. 189, and have to thank you for your
attention in the matter.
I am, Dear B3ir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretarye.

The Secretary,
TRIESTE.
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